andie Martel

From: Erin Wermuth Earls <wermuth@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, March 12, 2025 1:17 PM

To: CouncilAll

Subject: [EXTERNAL] Save Our Ross Fire Station

Town Council -

We have lived in Ross since 2016 and our three children attend Ross Elementary School. We are involved in the
community through the Ross School; Alex is a past Co-President of the Ross School Foundation and | was elected
to the Ross School Board this past November. We write to express our strong support for rebuilding the Ross Fire
Station.

It is very important for our family to have a fire station in Ross because it is essential to maintaining our security
and safety in addition to our property values and the insurability of our houses. We are willing to pay more in
annual property taxes to support a bond measure to rebuild the station and donate to a charitable endowmentin
support of the station in the longer-term. We think this is one of the most important if not the most important issue
facing the Town Council this year and we trust that the Town Council will do the right thing to protect Ross
residents.

Regards,

Erin & Alex Earls

Erin Earls
wermuth@gmail.com

(917) 817-2191



